
 

 

Dear Families 
 

I think we are all still a little stunned by our visit from the RAF Falcon’s Parachute Display 
Team on Wednesday; what a truly amazing experience it was. I hope you have seen from the 

photographs and news footage how excited the children were and what a fantastic welcome 
they gave to our special visitors. We could not have wished for more friendly and                                            

enthusiastic parachutists, who spent the afternoon explaining the science of flight,                                        
parachuting and how to pack the parachute, while answering a volley of fantastic questions 

from the children. It is certainly a day we will always remember. 
 

This is always a busy time for events and visits, and we have started the term with amazing 
trips. Year 2 visited Bishop Wood Environmental Centre and Reception enjoyed a great day at 

Gloucester Waterways Museum with lunch on a boat trip! The children thoroughly enjoyed 
their visits and came back to school to tell us all about it. Please check the attached diary 

dates for any up and coming visits for your child’s year group and whole school events for the 
family to enjoy.                                                                                                                   

                                                                                              Rachel Hughes  

17th June 2022 

@TGAPerdi            
www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 

@perdiswell 



 

Our overall attendance is 94%   

Please see below the attendance for this week. 

Well done to 3BP for the highest attendance! 

RH 90.8% RW 98.4% 1G 89.6% 1R 95.5% 2A 94.7%  

2F 91% 3BP 99.3% 3T 96.4% 4A 95.3% 4F 88.3% 

5B  97.9% 5P 92% 6K 90.3% 6R 97%  

 

 

 

Thank you to all who came to the first  Parent Support Coffee session.  The sessions are led 
by Mrs Karen Gale, a Family Support Worker based at TGAW and are informal and a 
chance for you to come along and have a chat with us and other parents.   

The second our coffee session will be held on Monday 11th July at 9:00am, in our school 
hall.  The focus for this will be parenting - including lots of information and ideas to help 
with supporting your children at home.   

We do appreciate that not everyone may be able to attend this, but may like a hints and 
tips sheet from the session - if this is the case or if you have a question you would like         
answered, please do contact the School Office.   

This is a great opportunity for us to come together and support each other in a relaxed,       

informative and enjoyable way, we really hope lots of you will be able to join us.   To book 
in, please click here. 

https://forms.office.com/r/f5NsM0nvzj


Tudor Grange Perdiswell Summer Term Dates 

Date Event 

Tuesday 21st June 

From 9:00 - 10:30am Stay & Play   
~ 

Year 5 trip to the Mosque  
~ 

8:00pm PTA Meeting via Zoom 

Thursday 23rd June 
5:00pm Parent Year 6 Residential Information meeting  - 

Tudor Tea Time Afterschool Care in Year 2 

Friday 24th June   Road Safety Day - Whole School - Information to follow 

Monday 27th June Trust Teacher Day - No Pupils 

Tuesday 28th June 2:00 - 3:00pm First New Reception Transition Visit 

Wednesday 29th June  

Morning - Reception Early Years Festival Visit 
~ 

2:30 - 3:00pm SEND Drop In Sessions with Mrs Brooks -                
please email the office to book in. 

~ 
6:00pm Shakespeare Rocks! Performance at Tudor Grange Worcester 

Please click here for more information 
(children to arrive in costume at 5:30pm) 

Thursday 30th June & Friday 1st July 3:10 - 3:45pm Y6 Enterprise - KS2 Playground 

Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Tudor Grange Worcester Transition Days 

Monday 4th - Tuesday 5th July Year 6 Christopher Whitehead Transition Days 

Monday 4th July 

Moving up day - Years R - 5 
~ 

Year 6 Nunnery Wood High School Transition Day 
~ 

9:15 - 11:15am Second New Reception Transition Visit 

Tuesday 5th July From 9:00 - 10:30am Stay & Play 

Thursday 7th July Non uniform day for PTA Fayre Tombola Prizes 

Friday 8th July 

3:15pm PTA Platinum Jubilee Summer Fayre                               

All welcome! 

Tudor Tea Time Afterschool Care in Year 2 

Monday 11th July 
Year 1 Trip to Weston Super Mare 

~ 
9:00am Parent Support Coffee Event 

Wednesday 13th - Friday 15th July Year 6 Residential Trip to Llain Activity Centre 

Monday 18th July 

Sports Day 
9:15 - 11:30am Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

~ 
1:00 - 3:00pm Years 3 to 6  

~ 
Parents & carers welcome 

Tuesday 19th July 9:15am Leavers’ Service 

Wednesday 20th July  3:30 - 5:00pm Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 21st July Break up for the Summer Holidays! 

Monday 5th September Term starts - Teacher Day, No Pupils 

Tuesday 6th September Pupils Return to School 

https://forms.office.com/r/YXJ1Sp5VUv
https://www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk/?wpfb_dl=144
https://forms.office.com/r/YXJ1Sp5VUv
https://forms.office.com/r/f5NsM0nvzj


 

 
 

 

 

PTA Meeting  
The next PTA meeting is on Tuesday 21st June at 8pm via Zoom. 

If you would like to come along to hear our plans for the                                

Summer Fayre or offer your support, please get in touch via                      

Facebook messenger or email us on  

perdiswellcommunications@gmail.com  

and we will forward you the meeting invitation.  

 
 

Father's Day Sunday 19th June 2022 

 All orders were sent home today. Thank you to all who ordered 
a Father’s Day present! We hope the recipients enjoy them! 

 
 

For more information, please visit https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/perdiswell/ 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  
 

OUR PLATINUM JUBILEE SUMMER FAYRE  
WILL BE ON FRIDAY 8TH JULY 2022 

 
To celebrate the Queen's Platinum jubilee we are                        

planning a fabulous garden party.  

Planning is underway for this event and more details will       
become available nearer the time. Here are the items on the list 

at the moment! 

Tombola, Games Stalls, Cake competition, Bouncy Castle, Merry 
Go Round, Refreshments, Cake stall, Ice cream van, Royal quiz, 

Flower tent, Craft tent 

             The more volunteers we can have for this event                                                  
the better it will be! 

Facebook  

Instagram   

mailto:perdiswellcommunications@gmail.com
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/perdiswell/
https://www.facebook.com/PerdiswellPTA
https://www.instagram.com/tgpa_perdiswellpta/

